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Conservation bill passes in the Senate 

(Madison, WI)— State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) is pleased to announce passage of 

legislation that expands the well compensation grant program, invests in producer-led 

watersheds, and modifies the allocation for county conservation grants. 

After the vote, Sen. Pfaff said, “We can always do more to promote good land and water 

stewardship here in Wisconsin. So I was proud to co-sponsor and vote for this bipartisan bill that 

will help farmers implement strategies to keep nutrients in the soil, replace contaminated wells, 

and prevent pollutant runoff.” 

“We’re investing in the health and wellness of rural communities. My hope is that we can 

continue working across the aisle towards common-sense solutions to our state’s generational 

problems.” 

SB-678 passed the Senate on a voice vote. The action was messaged to the Assembly for 

consideration. The bill text can be viewed here. 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/related/proposals/sb678

